
PRODUCT RECALL 

 

Peckish Complete Energy Ball Tubs (which include free spring feeder) Recall 

 

It has been brought to our attention that there are still a small number of Peckish Complete Energy 
Ball tubs featuring a free feeder (see image right) in the marketplace. (Article code: 203198) 

This product has been recalled as the free feeders can in certain circumstances cause harm to birds. 
We are taking this matter extremely seriously and are in the process of contacting all retailers to make 
sure all remaining stock is removed. 

Anyone who still has one of these free spring feeders please stop using immediately and contact the 
Peckish customer service team at customerservice@westlandhorticulture.com 
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